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Holiday Closures Planned for Presidents’ Day 

 

Many of the City of Yakima's non-emergency services will be closed Monday, February 15th for 
Presidents’ Day. 

Yakima Transit will not provide bus service Monday. 

City of Yakima garbage pick-up service will continue as scheduled Monday. The City’s Refuse 
Division asks customers to have their carts set out at the curb by 6:00 am on the day of their 
scheduled collection. 

City of Yakima services will resume normal business hours on Tuesday, February 16th, though 
City Hall and most City facilities remain closed due to the state's COVID-19 precautions. 

Click https://www.yakimawa.gov/media/points-of-interest/online-city-services/ to connect with 
City services online or by phone. 

 


